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The Muskegon Correctional Facility and the Brooks Correctional Facility 
in Muskegon are prime examples of  state prisons in Michigan that have 
unsafe Corrections Officer staffing levels. For a period of  years, these and 
many other state prisons in Michigan have been mismanaged by the Mich-
igan Department of  Corrections. This has resulted in dangerous working 
conditions for current Corrections Officers that the Michigan Depart-
ment of  Corrections has kept quiet. 

The Michigan Corrections Organization represents all state Corrections 
Officers in Michigan and will be educating the public and legislators on 
current working conditions inside of  the Muskegon facilities as a kickoff  
to addressing similar conditions at all of  the state prisons in Michigan. 

The unsafe staffing levels and dangerous conditions inside Michigan pris-
ons must be addressed immediately. Concerned citizens and family mem-
bers are encouraged to join current Corrections Officers in this informa-
tional picket. 

JOIN US!
What: Informational Picket 

When: 12 p.m. to 4 p.m. Friday, Aug. 28
Where: Across from the entrance to Muskegon Correctional Facility

2400 S. Sheridan Dr. Muskegon, MI

Informational Picket in Muskegon on Friday, Aug. 28 
will shine spotlight on unsafe staffing levels
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